WVSU Faculty Scholarship Committee

first meeting, Fall 2007
minutes

First meeting of the WVSU Faculty Scholarship Committee was held August 15, 2007, 10:15 am in Wallace 223.  In attendance: Rebecca Conner, Rich Ford (Chair), Raphael Mutepa, Brenda Wamsley.  Also on the committee for AY 2007 - 2008: Jack Skeens, John Hodges.  In addition, Charles Ledbetter has offered to continue to help the Committee.

The Committee discussed matters involving the collection of money from WVSU and WVSCTC faculty, and the awarding of the scholarship to students.  The Committee asked the following questions:


How much money is in the scholarship (principle and money available for awardees)?


What will be the criteria / terms governing its distribution?


How is the money being invested (that is, at what rate of interest)?


Are donors getting "receipts" (what's the correct term for this?) acknowledging their gifts for 

tax purposes?


How many faculty (raw number, percent of total faculty) have donated or are regular donors? 

Rich Ford will seek answers to these questions.

Our goal for this semester is to prepare a plan for awarding the WVSU Faculty Scholarship, to be presented for approval by the general faculty at its first meeting of the Spring 2008 semester.

Date set aside for a (possible) next meeting:  Tuesday, October 23, 2007, 12:30 pm Hamblin Hall 101D.

email addresses:


Rebecca Conner
connerre@wvstateu.edu


Rich Ford

fordri@wvstateu.edu


John Hodges

jhodges304@aol.com


Charles Ledbetter
ledbetter@wvstateu.edu


Raphael Mutepa
musondam@wvstateu.edu


Jack Skeens

skeensjl@wvsctc.edu


Brenda Wamsley
wamsleybe@wvstateu.edu

minutes: R. Ford

